
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Seirbhís Aisíocaíochta Cúraim Phríomhúil
Bealach amach 5 an M50, An Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas 

Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3
Guthán: (01) 864 7100 Facs: (01) 834 3589

Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service
Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3

Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
22nd April 2020 

 
Dear Doctor, 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of a circular from the HSE Corporate Employee Relations Services 
communicated across the HSE clarifying that HSE Managers should not be seeking two separate 
medical certificates in relation to each week of a 14 day self-isolation period where an employee’s 
General Practitioner has provided on their behalf a single certificate to cover 14 days.  
 
HSE Human Resources asked that we share the content of this circular with General Practitioners for 
information purposes. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Shaun Flanagan  
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 
 








